From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 3:49 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment_
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 7:50 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Jean Laberge

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| know it's all been said before, but | say a big NO to this increase. Every year it's the same BS with Hydro and Gas. Twice
a year they ask for an increase and they always get it. So what's the use of complaining or commenting, etc. because it
doesn't change a bloody thing. The OEB is always on the requestor's side and approves all rate increases no matter
what. Hydro is through the roof and Gas is it's close neighbor. Used to be that Gas was a cheap utility compared to
Hydro, but no more. When will this all end?

Probably NEVER!

-- Attachment --





